
The City of Falmouth has recently by resolution surplused a vehicle.  The City will be 
accepting SEALED BIDS on a 2012 Chevy Silverado Pick Up Truck/4WD Extend Cab/short 
bed 144.2LT 
 
All bids must be in a sealed envelope with SEALED BID/2012 TRUCK on the OUTSIDE of 
envelope.  Information to include inside bid: 
 
Name 
Address 
Phone Number 
Amount of Bid 
 
The City reserves the right to accept or reject any and all bids.  Sealed bids will be accepted 
through May 1st 4:00 PM.  Sealed bids may be dropped off at City Hall, 230 Main Street.  
Bids to be opened at the regular Council Meeting May 1 at 7:00 PM.    


